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MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

April 25, 1994 TO: SALES FORCE MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 13-94 RE: Minutes of last
meeting Enclosed for your review
are minutes of the April 15, 1994, meeting of the Sales Force Marketing Committee held at
the Renaissance Hotel in Washington. In August you will receive information about the next
meeting, which will be held September 23, 1994, in Washington, D. C. | look forward to
seeing you at the General Membership Meeting May 17-19 and at the next committee
meeting in September. Barbara Levin Director of Sales Force Marketing and Financial
Planning Services
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